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Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Happy New Year! I hope you have all had an enjoyable Christmas and that 2023 has already brought you much 
happiness and the promise of new adventures! We are really looking forward to seeing the children in the morning 
and to begin the Spring Term together.  
 
PE days 
There will be no PE this first week of the new term, PE will commence from Monday 9th January 2023. Mrs McCullough 
sent out an email at the end of last term to provide you with the days when your child will be having PE. Please get in 
touch with the office or with your child’s class teacher if you have not yet received this information.  
 
Lunch menu 
A reminder that this week’s lunches will be as follows:  
Wednesday 4th January – Meatballs & pasta 
Thursday 5th January – Sausage in a bun 
Friday 6th January – Fish fingers and waffles 
We will then begin Week 1 on Monday 9th January 2023.  
 
PTA logo competition  
The PTA are excited to receive any entries for their logo competition by Friday 6th January 2023. We hope the children 
have enjoyed coming up with ideas and am sure an exciting new logo will soon be revealed! If you want any further  
details, the letter about the competition can be found on the school website under PARENTS – PTA – PTA EVENTS.    
 
Parking / one-way system 
As it is the start of a new term, it is worth issuing a reminder that the traffic can be very busy at certain times of the 
day. To help reduce congestion, we do advise a one-way system through the village at peak times which does help 
with the flow of vehicles. It is recommended that cars enter at the Penrith end of the village and exit at the Carlisle 
end. We do also ask that all vehicles are parked considerately and safely, ensuring that all driveways and pathways can 
be accessed. The bus bay is able to be used as a ‘drop and stop’ area in the mornings but should not be used to wait in 
or park in as access is required at all times.  
 
Dates for the diary: 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 – school opens 
Wednesday 4th January 2023 – guitar lessons start 
Tuesday 7th February 2023 – Safer Internet Day  
Wednesday 15th February 2023 & Thursday 16th February 2023 – Year 6 Parent’s Evenings 
Friday 17th February 2023 – Last day of term 
Monday 27th February 2023 – School reopens 
Wednesday 1st March 2023 – Year 3 Play in a Day  
Thursday 2nd March 2023 – World Book Day 
Wednesday 8th March 2023 – Year 6 U Dance performance 
Friday 17th March 2023 – Red Nose Day 
Monday 27th March 2023 – Year 3 trip to Vindolanda 
Tuesday 28th March 2023 & Wednesday 29th March 2023 – Nursery – Year 5 Parent’s Evenings 
Friday 31st March 2023 – Last day of term 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs A Harvey 
Headteacher  
 

mailto:admin@high-hesket.cumbria.sch.uk
http://www.high-hesket.cumbria.sch.uk/

